Alameda County ,
District Attorney’s Office
Thomes J. Orloff, District Aftorney

Alameda County
i | September 5, 2006 ggp 0 82006

Environmental Health

Micheal Brown, Esq.

For Pritpaul Sappaul

1501 Pacific Marina #101
Alameda, California 94501

Via U.S. Mail

Dear Mr. Brown:

I have recently become aware that the environmental cleanup and remediation at 6211
San Pablo, Oakland is not proceeding. As you are aware, the injunction that your client
entered into with this office on June 18, 2004 required said cleanup and for the site to be
in compliance by December 18, 2004.

Now, over two years later, there is still FREE PRODUCT floating on the gréund water at
the site. I am anxious to hear if your client has any justification whatsoever for this
egregious delay before this office proceeds to yet another enforcement action on this site.

I await contact from you in regards to these issues. If you are no longer representing Mr.
Sappaul, or cannot contact him, please have the courtesy to inform me of same.

Sincerely yours,

TRICT ATT

Susan M. Torrence :
Deputy District Attorney

cc: Barney Chan, Susan Hugo, Alameda County Environmental Health, Via QIC
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